Council on International Education

April 27, 2009
Members Present:  Eric Ginsberg, Althea Alton, Jongho Lee, Ming-yi Wu, Sandra Watkins, Terry Rodenberg, Lawrence Andrew, Charles Malone

Members Absent:  Kevin Bacon, Sara Simonson, Muirali Venugopalan.

The meeting opened with a review of the previous faculty senate meeting and its discussion of the criteria for meeting the Global Issues requirement.

Discussion continued about the faculty senate executive committee’s vote to require a minimum of two criteria to meet the GI requirement, as opposed to the CIE’s vote to require 4 of the 6 criteria, with number 4 a specific requirement. 

Professor Martin Maskarinec from the Computer Science Department presented CIE with CS 320, for approval as a GI course. CIE found it to be a well-organized proposal, and particularly liked the use of footnotes. The footnotes make it much easier for members of CIE to identify the particular criteria that are being used to justify GI status. CIE would like to recommend it as a model for other GI proposals.

CIE voted unanimously to approve CS 320, with the recommendation that CS 320 include its GI objectives in its syllabus, a recommendation that CIE would like to make for all courses seeking GI approval. 
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